
 
Bogus callers 
We do not do private work. If anyone offers to do private work please 
contact Surrey Trading Standards on 0808 223 1133 or visit 
www.surrey.gov.uk/stopcoldcallers 
 
The council’s contractor Ringway will be carrying out these works 
on our behalf. 
 

Contact us 
 

      www.surreycc.gov.uk/highways 

 
     0300 200 1003 (Monday to Friday 9am to 5pm) 

 

     Contact Centre, Dakota, 11 De Havilland Drive,  

Weybridge, Surrey, KT13 0YP 
 
Buses 
If you use the bus, check with your bus operator to find out if there are 
any alterations to the service during these roadworks. You’ll find all 
Surrey’s operators and their websites listed 
here: www.surreycc.gov.uk/busoperators 
 
 
Sign up here one.network  to receive an alert with any changes to 
dates, access information, delays and when works have been 
completed. 
 
 
 
 
If one of our signs has been left behind, please help us by 
reporting it.   www.RemoveThisSign.com 
 
 
We thank you in advance for your cooperation and patience while 
we carry out these road works.

Advance warning 
Stud Removal works 

Rusper Road, Newdigate 
Thursday 11 May 2023 

For 2 days  
Road closed 

 

http://www.surrey.gov.uk/stopcoldcallers
http://www.surreycc.gov.uk/highways
http://www.surreycc.gov.uk/busoperators
file://///surreycc.local/deptwide/EAI/LH%20all/CSI/WCT/AWS%20and%20Leaflets/Surface%20dressing%202019/Surface%20Dressing/Loxwood%20Road,%20Cranleigh/one.network
http://www.removethissign.com/


 
What are we doing? 
We are carrying out stud removal works on Rusper Road, Newdigate in 
preparation for surface dressing due to take place later this year. 

 

 
 
Works area:  

 

Information for residents and businesses 
 
Rusper Road will be closed from Golf Course entrance to Church Road whilst 
we carry out these works.  
We will make sure you can get to and from your house or business but there 
will be times when delays are unavoidable. Talk to a member of our staff on 
site if you need help – talking to our staff can solve most issues. 
 
• This type of work is weather dependent and bad weather means the work 

will be rescheduled. 
 

• Due to the fast-moving nature of this type of work, dates can vary. If we’re 
unable to work on the date on this leaflet, please make sure the road is left 
clear of vehicles the following working day. 

 
• Please keep the road free from parked vehicles, otherwise it may be 

towed to a nearby road.  
You can park on the road once the surface dressing is completed. You don’t 
have to park elsewhere when we sweep the loose chippings. 

 
My road looks fine, why is it having surface treatment when there 
are other roads that need it more? 
 

Surface dressing is a preventative treatment used on roads in a good 
condition, to protect and prolong their life for up to 10 years. 
 

Customer feedback 
 
We’d appreciate your feedback on these works to 
help us continue to improve. Please scan the QR 
code to fill out the online survey. 
Thank you in advance. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Please respect our road workers. Slow down near road works 
and obey signs - they are there for everyone’s safety 

 

Start date: 

Thursday 11 May 2023 

Duration: 
For 2 days 

9.30am – 3.00pm 
Road closed 

 

Please look out for advance warning signs on site for any date 
changes or check one.network or @HighwaysSurrey on Twitter, 

@Surrey Highways on Facebook and  
@surrey_highways on Instagram 

 

https://one.network/cm#cm/works

